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Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 

March 18, 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: Notice of Change of Auditors of Legible Inc. 

We have read the Notice of Legible Inc. dated March 8, 2022 and are in agreement with the 
statements contained in such Notice except that we are not in a position to agree or 
disagree with Legible Inc.’s statement that the change of auditor was made due to the 
Corporation’s desire to move to a different audit firm and that there are no reportable events 
including disagreements, consultations, or unresolved issues as defined in NI 51-102 
(Part 4.11) between the Company and the Former Auditor. 

Yours very truly, 

 
 
Chartered Professional Accountants 


